
 

 
Dear Neighbour, 
 

Further to Flyer Ref F56 we are writing to provide you with notice of further planned 

works on the Forth Replacement Crossing (FRC). 

 

The works described in Flyer F56 which are due to start on the night of Friday 6
th

 

June 2014 will go ahead as planned. However, some site clearance is required earlier 

that day. This will involve chainsaws and a pick-up truck. Work will commence at 

9am on Friday 6
th

 June 2014 and will be continuous throughout the day up to 5pm. 

  

In addition, further works comprising topsoil strip, forming access, fencing, general 

earthworks and roadworks will commence on 30
th

 June 2014 and will be continuous 

on the west side of the A90 for a period of one year. For these operations we will be 

using bulldozers, excavators, dump trucks, road lorries and, occasionally, vibrating 

rollers. 

In order to mitigate noise impact throughout the process we will be deploying best 

practical means, mainly acoustic barriers. 

The timings of the proposed works are dependent on many variables throughout the 

site and may change from those indicated. Also, we may encounter unforeseen ground 

conditions which may prolong the activities described. 

Again, we would like to take this opportunity to apologise for any inconvenience our 

activities may cause and also to thank you for your patience and consideration to date. 

The works as described above are an essential part of the overall Forth Replacement 

Crossing project, which is necessary due to concerns over the long term viability of 

the existing road bridge. The new crossing will maintain a vital link in the east of 

Scotland road network which is key to the wider Scottish economy. 

For up to date information on the project please see Transport Scotland’s FRC 

project website www.forthreplacementcrossing.info. Should you have any 

queries, please contact our email enquiries@forthreplacementcrossing.info or 

our  Hotline on 0800 078 6910.  

In addition, our new Contact and Education Centre, located adjacent to the 

Forth Road Bridge offices on the south side of the existing Forth Road Bridge is  

manned 09:00hrs to 17:00hrs, Monday toThursdays, 09:00hrs to 16:00hrs on 

Fridays and 10:00hrs to 16:00hrs on Saturdays to deal with enquiries and to 

supply information. 

           

Issued to – Residents in the vicinity of the works at Hillwood Terrace, Selvage Street 

and Fairykirk Road and Rosyth Community Council. 

Issue date –Wednesday 4
th

 June 2014. 
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